
 

To: Headteacher/Principal/Centre Manager 
 Designated Safeguarding Lead 

CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House, Manor Square 
Solihull, West Midlands  B91 3QB 
Tel: 0121 704 6620 
Email: llord@solihull.gov.uk 
www.solihull.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 

Please ask for: Lorraine Lord 

Our Ref: LL/do Date:  23 August 2019   
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
KSCIE 2019 
 
Please find attached the link to the revised KCSIE (2019).  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-education--2 
 
Detail on the substantive changes is listed in Appendix H, page 108 of KCSIE (2019). 
 
Key points are:- 
 

 Upskirting (page 10 paragraph 27 and page 89). 
 

 Changes to new local arrangements under the new local safeguarding children 
partnership.  An update on this will take place at the Designated Education 
Safeguarding Lead’s conferences. 

 
The revised model child protection policy is available at 
https://www.solgrid.org.uk/education/safeguarding/child-protection/. 
  
The revised model safeguarding policy is available at 
https://www.solgrid.org.uk/education/safeguarding/. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lorraine Lord 
Senior Education Safeguarding Officer  
Learning & Skills Division 
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